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2 Prime Bank

Facility Management Division

PBPLC./FMD/RFQ/2025/278 April 30, 2025

Subject: Revised Submission Deadline for RFQ — Purchase of 21 Vehicles for Prime Bank PLC .

Dear Sir/Madam,

This is with reference to the RFQ, notice titled “Purchase of 21 (twenty-one) Units of Vehicles,”
published on Prime Bank PLC's official website on 21 April 2025.

Please be informed that, as per the decision of the Bank’s management, the submission deadline for
the RFQ has been revised. The new deadline is 06 May 2025 at 3:00 PM, instead of the previously
stated 12 May 2025.

Kindly note that all other terms and conditions of the RFQ remain unchanged.

Thank you for your attention to this matter.

A

Md. Muktadir Khan Chowdhury
Head of Facility Management Division
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